
 
Yearbook Orders. 
 
WAMS will be accepting yearbook orders from Nov. 1 - Nov. 30th, 
2010.When personalizing the yearbook with your child's name, 
please be sure to PROOFREAD!! You may only include the child's 
name on the cover, no quotes will be accepted. 
In addition, you must include the child's homeroom teacher for 
example, for Mrs. Hudock, please only include HUDOCK.HUDOCK.HUDOCK.HUDOCK. 
If you have more than one child at Annin, you must do ONE order per If you have more than one child at Annin, you must do ONE order per If you have more than one child at Annin, you must do ONE order per If you have more than one child at Annin, you must do ONE order per 
childchildchildchild, do not combine orders, do not combine orders, do not combine orders, do not combine orders!!!!!!!! If you have any questions, please 
email Jill Ann Hamilton at Jhamilton@bernardsboe.com. 
 


